
From: Debra OConnell/Chad Matthews 
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 at 2:27 PM 
To:  
Subject: Cheryl Fair Announcement

Hi Everyone,

Sharing the news that after 50 incredible years KABC President 
and General Manager Cheryl Fair will be retiring in late March.  

As Walt Disney once said, “if you can dream it, you can do it” and 
Cheryl is the complete embodiment of that.  Starting in Philly at 
WPVI to years running KABC as the number one station in the 
market and the leading source for news and entertainment, her 
journey with the company has been truly remarkable.  She has 
always led with the utmost integrity, creativity and positivity and 
will be greatly missed by all across The Walt Disney Company 
who have had the pleasure of working with her.  

Please join us in congratulating her on her well-deserved 
retirement.

Cheryl, we thank you 50 times over for your years of exceptional 
service!! 

We will be celebrating Cheryl with the whole KABC team soon. 

Stay tuned for more details.

 

All the best,

Debra and Chad


